

October 12, 2021

Dear Residents, Families and Loved Ones,

We wanted to take a moment to share two important updates with you.

First, we are sad to announce that Christine Wright has made the difficult decision to step down from the Executive Director position. Christine is committed to staying on board as Executive Director until her replacement has been fully trained to ensure a smooth transition. Christine has been with RoseWood Village in different capacities for over 20 years and we hope to have Christine continue to support RoseWood Village in some capacity after the transition is complete. We truly appreciate Christine for all she has done for RoseWood Village, and we support her decision to do what she feels is best for her at this time.

On a related note, we also want to take a moment to share that we are very pleased to announce the hiring of Sarah Copeland as the next Executive Director for RoseWood Village Greenbrier.

Sarah has been a licensed administrator for assisted living communities since 2008 and has tremendous experience in the industry. Sarah is passionate about caring for seniors and is committed to serving residents and team members alike. Sarah has been an Executive Director for many years and most recently was the Executive Director of a community in Richmond, Virginia. Sarah is thrilled to join the RoseWood Village family and is excited to be closer to her home in Louisa. Sarah shared



that she loved the concept of Caring with H.E.A.R.T.TM and will always put our "Residents First". Sarah's first day at RoseWood Village Greenbrier will be Monday, November 8, 2021, and as we outlined above, Christine will remain on board throughout Sarah's entire transition.

We are very pleased to welcome Sarah to the RoseWood Village family and she is very excited to meet and get to know all of you! If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Christine by phone at 434.975.5079 or by email at ED.GBD@RoseWoodVillage.com. I am also available to answer any questions and I can be reached by phone at 434.964.3897 and by email at Shareef.Tahboub@RoseWoodVillage.com.

Our very best,

Shareef Tahboub Development Director RoseWood Village Christine Wright Executive Director RoseWood Village Greenbrier